
April 11 Council Notes 

- Council finalized details related to the congregational meeting on April 12, which was attended 

by Bernie Bakker. Bernie is a Specialized Transitional Minister with the CRC that is trained to 

help congregations in times of transition. 

- Feedback from the congregation relating to the resignation of John Noordhof was heard at 

Council. Council appreciates your feedback as it continues to discern how to handle the 

resignation as well as move forward. 

- The baptism request was approved for Emma Jane McInnes, daughter of Elizabeth and Mike.    

- Pastor Joe will be travelling and/or away for the following commitments in May and June: May 

1-3 (Pastor/Spouse Retreat), May 8-10 (Acting as a Church Visitor on the East Coast), May long 

weekend (All Ontario Youth Convention), June 8-15 (Synod). 
 


